
 
 

 

Please see below the book sharing sessions for next week. 

For morning sessions exit will be via the Front Gate only and the afternoon sessions entry will be via 

the Front gate. 

The sessions will last approximately 30 minutes.  

Due to limited space in the classrooms, we politely ask that toddlers and babies do not attend on 

this occasion. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 


